
BUDGET & FINANCE 
MOTION 

On February 20, 2024, the City temporarily closed a segment of Benedict Canyon Drive 
due to a washout from the recent heavy rains that undermined the roadway. There is an emergency 
need to restore lateral support, install a bulkhead structure, and reconstruct the roadway. The 
Bureau of Engineering anticipates issuing an emergency bid to undertake the work, at an estimated 
cost of $879,000. Approval by the City Council and Mayor is required to establish new capital 
projects and to appropriate funds. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council, subject to approval of the Mayor, establish a new 
capital project entitled "2940 Benedict Canyon Drive February 2024 Storm Response," and within 
the Road Maintenance and Rehabilitation Trust Fund 59V-50, appropriate $879,000 from 
Available Cash Balance to a new account entitled "2940 Benedict Canyon Drive February 2024 
Storm Response." 

I FURTHER MOVE that the City Administrative Officer be authorized to make any 
technical corrections or clarifications to the above fund transfer instructions in order to effectuate 
the intent of this Motion, including any corrections and changes to fund or account numbers. 
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